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Your children depend on you for healthy food that is safe to eat.  Sometimes “bad” bacteria or germs in food can cause the “stomach flu.”  Following a few simple tips can help you keep your children’s food safe so it doesn’t cause illness.

· Wash hands before fixing or eating food—be sure to scrub for at least 20 seconds.

· Wash cutting boards and counters before and after food has been on them.

· Keep raw meats, poultry and fish separate from foods that are already cooked or are ready-to-eat.

· Wash all fruits and vegetables before eating, even ones you peel.
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Put foods that can spoil, like milk, cheeses and meats, in the refrigerator right away—if they are left out for more than 2 hours, throw them away.

· Refrigerators should be set at 40° F or lower, freezers should be at 0° F.

· Do no rinse raw meat and poultry because germs on them can get splashed around the kitchen.






                      


Kids Can Cook!





Super Italian Sodas


Cool, refreshing, and good for you too!


			 


3 tablespoons frozen fruit juice concentrate, any flavor


1/2 cup sparkling water


1/4 cup reduced-fat milk


Ice





 In a tall glass, stir together the first three ingredients.


 Add ice.


 Sip and enjoy! 





Food Safety Tip:  Remember to put the milk back in the refrigerator right away.








Families on the Move. . .
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Get Energized!


Your children are beginning a new routine with the start of the school year.  It’s a perfect time to create a new habit of taking a walk together either after school or after dinner.  Think you feel too tired?  The value of walking is that as you get moving and breathe the fresh air you actually end your walk with more energy than you started!  What a treat!  Give it a try and you will see that your children will have more energy to do their homework and be able to think more clearly.





September is National Food Safety Education Month





Find out more safe food facts at:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.foodsafety.gov" ��www.foodsafety.gov�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.fightbac.gov" ��www.fightbac.gov�
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